
All Families Mailer
Week 11: November 6th 2023

Happening This Week:

Monday 11/6 Tuesday 11/7 Wednesday 11/8 Thursday 11/9 Friday 11/10

Robotics 3:05-4:05

4th-6th Math Club
3:15-4:10pm

Book Club Meets
3:15-4:10pm

Oakcrest 2nd 9:30 -
10:00

8th grade field trip to-
Tola's Room
9am-12pm

1pm Dismissal

City Neighbors
Parent / Guardian
Arts Integration
Night: 6-8 pm

Chess Club
3:15-4:15

Picture Retake Day

Coming Up:

November 10th: Picture
Retakes/Make Up Day -Click
Here to sign-up

If your child needs to retake
their photos, please click the
link to sign up!

*SAVE THE DATE*-

Family Arts Night - Thursday November 16th at 5:30pm

Fall Festival will be on Tuesday, November 21st from
1:00pm-3:00pm
*more info to come

Thanksgiving Break: November 22nd- 26th

For more upcoming events,
please refer to the AY 23/24 Family Digital Calendar
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A Note from Admin:
Greetings families,
What do you think about when you hear Arts Integration?
Join us for our City Neighbors Parent Arts Integration Night. Come develop an
understanding of a key part of our City Neighbors approach - arts integration.

Learn what it is, how it might look in your child's classroom,and experience it for yourself. The night
will be a hands-on, community-building, and interactive event, led by City Neighbors educators for
parents from all three schools.The event will take place in the City Neighbors Hamilton art room.

To join us, please RSVP here: https://forms.gle/MPyGgsHn3jpyEZZ47

Pictures of the Week:

Last week's Trunk or Treat was a huge success! We had over 25 car participants who did AMAZING
decorations of their trunks. There was such a great turnout and positive feedback from families and
community members. Below are a few pictures from the event and a link to digital photos taken at the
photo booth.

https://snaphappyphotoboothgallery.smugmug.com/City-Neighbors-Trunk-or-Treat
Please remember that this online gallery will be active for 90 Days

https://forms.gle/MPyGgsHn3jpyEZZ47
https://snaphappyphotoboothgallery.smugmug.com/City-Neighbors-Trunk-or-Treat
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Helpful Links
Class Weekly Mailers

Here you will find links to your class mailers! Feel free to check out
what’s happening in all of our classes.

Week 10 Mailers: 10/30

Kindergarten First Grade Second Grade Third Grade

Fourth/Fifth
Grade

Middle School Arts & Athletics Team

Check out the Newsletter from our Foundation: Foundation Newsletter #1
Student Handbook: You can access our 2023-2024 Student Handbook here: Student
Handbook 2023-2024

Lunch Menu for the week:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/19yf02fpmQi6P22muJ3cFuChTtpmdREbKUtovrM0I2SU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16ZTMdFnFcPynakyaSZFjZ-PbBcamo_c9hA-txO7yW8w/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1z1g-c8wosNNKuL0FJJ7kgumHRBrWk7Z8y1QHR2PcwfA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1usupXVReG0qce6-8SLat4i1CydVuuwKwX2CbkwBYe30/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-QT6uY5n63rvnGMOsc0HOhojvJaSdXH8T2ThKC83hH0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-QT6uY5n63rvnGMOsc0HOhojvJaSdXH8T2ThKC83hH0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NIYiAnfXEF8syRnK8dMDMP50kvxyII_1ePL2l71xL6E/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CJSq6ZhtPA7SLMO-VoKbLmEOVwlThOH8/view
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1YPs1ALC-S_ASEkmZUSrADxTETQsHE0BGB_B3SxihGcE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1YPs1ALC-S_ASEkmZUSrADxTETQsHE0BGB_B3SxihGcE/edit
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What’s Happening: Upcoming Events!

Middle School Boys and Girls Basketball
team Interest Meeting- Monday, November
13th at 3:00pm

Family Arts Night- Thursday November 16th 5:45-8:00pm
Families will enjoy performances from the dance classes and then engage in
workshops led by students and guest instructors to demonstrate their learning
this trimester. A more detailed schedule will be coming up later this week!



Upcoming Fundraisers:
CNH Read-a-Thon; November 3rd-17th
In recognition of American Education Week, the
1st Fundraiser kicked off on Friday,Nov 3rd. Your
student should have brought home the parent
letter AND you should have received an email
from City Neighbors PCS with your students
online link already set up to share with friends and
family. This is a very short fundraiser and will only
run for 2 weeks. Our goal for our school as a
whole is $20,000 . So please,
share,share,share your students link and
encourage your student to complete each reading
challenge every weekday. This Fundraiser
includes incentives for the Top selling class as a
whole, students individually and the teachers,
YES the teachers too . We are thrilled for this
fundraiser because it is educational, encouraging
our students to read, incentives for our students
and teachers AND making our school some
dough ! If you still need a parent letter or you did not receive an email your students link, please
send Shanika an email at SWilliams@cityneighborshamilton.org.

CNH Black Friday Coffee Sale; November
20th-December 8th
Our Holiday Coffee Fundraiser is a stable here at
CNH.It will be in full effect beginning Nov 20th for the
2023-2024 school year. We collaborated with our
neighborhood coffee shop, Zeke's located on Harford
Road, to make this fundraiser possible. If you
participated last year, you know how much CNH
loves their coffee...and if you're a new family joining
us this year and never had their coffee or have been
curious to try, the moment is coming! Whether you're
checking family and friends off your holiday shopping
list or restocking your coffee nook, join us for our
Black Friday Coffee Fundraiser. This year we are
offering tea, for all the tea lovers in our community
and Z (k)-cups for select coffee blends. For every
purchase, a portion of that is donated back to the
school. What better feeling this season, then to

support our school, all while sipping on a great cup of "Joe" or tea. Order forms will be sent out
digitally on the 20th to your email you provided.

We encourage you to share the link with your friends and families to order too...this fundraiser
is open to all!



All orders must be submitted by December 8, 2023 by 5pm! Dates will be provided at a later
time to make payment and to pick up your orders!

Please see the attached flyers associated with these fundraisers!

***These fundraisers are orchestrated in effort to help raise money for our investments in
technology, the library, field work , after school programming and uniforms for sports teams
and end of year sports ceremonies.

As always, if you have any questions, please reach out to our Fundraising Chair or any of our
committee members if you see one of us in passing picking up our scholars, or send an email
to our Fundraising Director, Shanika at SWilliams@cityneighborshamilton.org.
Many, Many Thanks for your participation.



Enrollment 2024-25

We have begun accepting enrollment applications for 2024-25!

NEW FAMILIES

City Neighbors Hamilton is now accepting
enrollment applications for next school year. The
deadline to receive applications from new families
for inclusion in the enrollment lottery is 3 PM
February 2, 2024. Please spread the word!

CURRENT FAMILIES AND STAFF

The deadline to receive applications for siblings
of current students and children of school staff is
January 22, 2024. If your child currently attends
CNH, there is no need to reapply. Intent to Return
forms will be sent and collected in January.
Siblings and children of staff will not be included in
the enrollment lottery, HOWEVER, you must
submit an enrollment application by January 22,
2024 in order for us to have an accurate count of
open seats when we conduct our lottery.

Enrollment applications can be found here:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKFYZ1Oru2NVeCet6dPh3JkASh6d83yTaqXjR1zuinRd0DnA/vie
wform?usp=sf_link

Please be aware that the Sibling Preference Policy only applies to siblings of current City Neighbors Hamilton
students. It does not apply to siblings of students who are enrolled at City Neighbors Charter School or
City Neighbors High School. Read the entire policy on our website, as well as get answers to other
frequently asked enrollment questions: https://www.cityneighborshamilton.org/apply

If you have any questions about enrollment, please reach out to Enrollment Coordinator, Stephanie King, at
sking@cityneighborshamilton.org.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKFYZ1Oru2NVeCet6dPh3JkASh6d83yTaqXjR1zuinRd0DnA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKFYZ1Oru2NVeCet6dPh3JkASh6d83yTaqXjR1zuinRd0DnA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.cityneighborshamilton.org/apply
mailto:sking@cityneighborshamilton.org


Enrollment Open Houses, 2024-25: Please share!



Need to pay for a field trip? Want to make a donation?
Scan the code below! Be sure to add a description of your purchase to the “for” section.
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